
GRADUATE ADMINISTRATORS’ COUNCIL MEETING 
Thursday, January 16, 2020 
Monarch Hall Room 2100 

 
Attendees Robert Wojtowicz, Bryan Porter, Kate Hawkins, Elaine Pearson, Renee Felts, Dale 
Miller, Gail Dickinson, Holly Gaff, Dorothy Lockaby, Richardean Benjamin, David Swain, Wie 
Yusuf, Karen Eck, Humberto Portellez, Paul Currant, Jane Dané, Bill Heffelfinger, David 
Chapman, Regina Karp, Robert Bruno, Yuzhong Zhen, Missy Barber, Genny Conwell, and 
Courtney Nishnick.  
 
Welcome 
Robert Wojtowicz greeted council members. 
 

currently bringing in less money for faculty compensation due to increased costs and decreased 
revenue. Committee members discussed options for cutting costs.  
 
Rates did not change for faculty compensation per credit hour. Faculty compensation for 
independent study, advisement, internship supervision, and thesis and dissertation direction will 
now be made consistent across all of the colleges. Individual CRNs for faculty members mentoring 
students should be created rather than having a general CRN. It was mentioned that there will be 
no minimum cap 



Announcements 


